The Federation of Islamic Associations
of New Zealand (Inc.)
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13 October 2015

Secretaries, Local Associations;
Hilal Co-ordinators; FUB, Islamic Trusts

Dear Brothers-in-Islam

Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatuh

SIGHTING OF THE MOON OF MUHARRAM 1437H

The Hilal Committee of FIANZ would like to request the community to sight the
new moon of Muharram tomorrow, 14 October 2015 (corresponding to 29" Dhul
Hijjah 1436H).

Please report any sighting of the new moon for Muharram 1437H to:

FIANZ Office - (04) 387 8023

or

Sheikh Mohammad Amir of the Hilal Committee on - 021 2424 560.

Jazakum Allahu Khaira

Wassalamu Alaikum

M/
SHEIKH MOHAMMAD AMIR
CHAIRMAN HILAL COMMITTEE
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